In 2010 the St. Paul School Foundation produced a brochure (cover shown
below) in place of its annual newsletter. To receive a copy, please contact
the foundation at:

925 East State Street, Salem, Ohio 44460
330.337.3451
stpaulelemsalem@youngstowndiocese.org

ST. PAUL SCHOOL
FOUNDATION

DEDICATED TO ENHANCING
CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY EDUCATION
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